
NOTICE OF 30-DAY FILING 
 
On or about August 6, 2012, Northern Indiana Public Service Company ("NIPSCO") will submit 
to the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission for approval under its 30-Day Filing procedures, 
170 IAC 1-6-1, et seq. revised natural gas tariffs that were approved in Cause No. 44081 and 
other general administrative tariff revisions. These tariff revisions are administrative in nature 
and will have no material impact on customers receiving natural gas service under NIPSCO’s 
IURC Gas Service Tariff, Original Volume No. 7. A decision on the 30-Day Filing is anticipated 
at least thirty days after the August 6, 2012 filing date. Any objection to the filing should be 
directed to (a) the Secretary of the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission, PNC Center, 101 
West Washington Street, Suite 1500 East, Indianapolis, IN 46204 or (b) the Indiana Office of 
Utility Consumer Counselor, PNC Center, 101 West Washington Street, Suite 1500 South, 
Indianapolis, IN 46204.  


